Carla Ash

As Sheridan County Citizens COAL is in our blood.

Regardless if we are life time, long time, or new residents to the area, we should encourage
Ramaco and its coal mining endeavors. It just makes sense.

As a proud employee of Ramaco, I wholly support the Brook Mine project.
Carla Ash, CPA
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